
 Your Recent purchase from ODFW

 
 

 
 

Thank you for your purchase through the Oregon Department of Fish & Wildlife's
licensing system. It is purchases from customers like you that ensure the thriving bounty
of fish, wildlife and habitats that Oregonians love. We appreciate your contribution to the
fishing, hunting and wildlife viewing community in Oregon.

If you have purchased a seat in a class, workshop, or event, additional information or
materials may be necessary to support your purchase. ODFW will provide necessary
materials in a separate correspondence, please stay tuned.

Date: 5/13/2021
Transaction #: T00003426507
Customer: LARRY W RYDELL   |   ODFW ID: 474149

Buck Deer - 100 Series Controlled Hunt Application 
Purchased for LARRY W RYDELL (474149) 
Start Date: 05/13/21 – End Date: 05/15/21 

Application period: December 1 - May 15. Results available by June
20.

$8.00

Elk - 200 Series Controlled Hunt Application 
Purchased for LARRY W RYDELL (474149) 
Start Date: 05/13/21 – End Date: 05/15/21 

Application period: December 1 - May 15. Results available by June
20.

$8.00

Pronghorn Antelope - 400 Series Controlled Hunt Application 
Purchased for LARRY W RYDELL (474149) 
Start Date: 05/13/21 – End Date: 05/15/21 

Application period: December 1 - May 15. Results available by June
20.

$8.00
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SUBTOTAL: $24.00

SHIPPING: $0.00

TOTAL: $24.00

 

View My Recreational Portfolio

 

CONNECT WITH US

ODFW Website
dfw.state.or.us/

Contact Licensing
Main Phone (503) 947-6101
(800) 293-3762
Odfw.websales@state.or.us

Mailing Address
ODFW - Licensing Division
4034 Fairview Industrial Drive SE.
Salem, OR 97302

Copyright 2021 ODFW. All rights reserved.

7/2/21, 1:40 PM
Page 2 of 2


